
900 KC 

1000 WATTS 

Q514eotaille, Mid&& 
January 16, 1957 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 29 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you very much for your most interesting letter of reception 

of our radio station W.D.D.T. 

Since our Chief Engineer left our station, we have had only a 

part time engineer, therefore I am in charge of answering 

all letters of reception that we receive. I am the Traffic 

Manager here at the station. Since I have access to the program 

logs,. I will be able to verify your report only to the extent 

of comparing the advertisemnets on my logs on the day that you 

picked us up. I hope this will be a satisfactory confirmation 

to you. 

Thank you for your best wishes to our station and personnel. 
We hope that you will have the pleasure of picking us up 
again in the near future and that you will read us loud and 

clear. 

Sincerely yours, 

(Miss) Mary Ann Rennick 
Traffic Manager 
Radio Station W.D.T. T. 


